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Wednesday 30th September 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very pleased to announce that we are using tapestry as our online learning journal.  
 
Tapestry allows you to login with a secure username and password so you can view all of 
your children’s observations, photographs and videos. You can also comment and add your 
own observations which will allow us to find out about what your child enjoys learning at 
home.  
 
We will also be using the ‘memo’ feature on tapestry which will allow us to share messages 
with you. This feature will also replace the reading record as we will be able communicate 
which home reading book your child is currently reading and comment on your child’s 
progress. We would also like you to use this feature to comment on how well your child is 
reading at home.  
 
Once we have set you up with an account you will be able to log in using the web browser 
from tapestryjournal.com or by downloading the Tapestry app from the App Store. 
Downloading the app will also enable you to receive live notifications of when a new 
observation or message has been shared with you. You will receive an activation email 
from which you can set your own password and login. Please ensure that we have the 
correct email address for you so you can take advantage of this great communication tool 
between home and school.  
 
All data that is entered into tapestry is on a secure server so only you will be able to view 
the information about your child.  
 
We hope you enjoy using Tapestry, if you have any questions then please do not hesitate 
to ask.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs J. Evanson  
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